
 

 

16th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Art Gallery 
 
As part of our current topic ‘Around the World in a Term’, Year 4 would like to share with you 
some of the amazing artwork we have produced, and demonstrate all of the fantastic things we 
have learnt this term. 
 
With this in mind, the Year 4 team would like to invite you to an ‘Art Gallery’ afternoon. This will 
take place on Friday 16th December from 2:30pm until 3:30pm in the Year 4 classrooms. 
 
Due to health and safety reasons we can unfortunately only have one adult per child visiting us. 
If you would be interested in attending, please fill in the below slip and return it to the school 
office, so that we can get an idea of expected numbers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and showing you our fantastic work! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jen Beech 
Year 3/4 Phase Lead 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 4 Art Gallery 
 
Name:_______________________________________________ Class:____________________ 
 

 
I would like to attend the Year 4 Art Gallery afternoon on Friday 16th December [  ] 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):__________________________________ Date:____________________ 


